Transcript of November 4, 2022 Video Message

Hello Kahok Nation. I'm Superintendent Brad Skertich.

On Tuesday, November 8, there is no school for Election Day. Please get out and vote. On
Friday, November 11, there is no school in observance of Veterans Day. And on behalf of our
entire school district, | would like to thank all of our veterans.

In light of recent events that occurred in the St. Louis area, as well as the Metro East, safety is
on the minds of all parents, families and community members. If you have any questions,
concerns, or you see something that bothers you, please do not hesitate to contact school
officials or law enforcement. The information you provide is oftentimes, our best resource in
trying to combat matters that may happen during the school or afterschool hours.

This Sunday, at the Old Herald, from 10 am until 6 pm, 10% of all profits that are raised will go
towards the Kahoks Teaching Kahoks future teachers scholarship program. This spring,
students will be selected to receive this scholarship that want to choose education as a career.
I’'m asking all community members, families and students to stop by the Old Herald and help
generate funds for our scholarship.

Last, | want to congratulate the football team for winning the first playoff game in school history
this past Friday night. There were tears of joy, cheers and exuberance, and photos to mark the
occasion. It was truly a remarkable experience. Something to remember for years to come.

But they’re not done yet! They travel to take on Brother Rice this Saturday at 6 pm in Chicago.
Let’s give them all the best of luck and nothing but success again in week 11.

| want to thank everyone for their constant dedication to our students. Don’t forget to wear your
purple and show your Kahok Pride.



